Dexter-Almo Heights Water District Case No. 2024-00273 Commission Staff's Report Dated May 20th, 2025

Dear Ms. Bridwell,

The Dexter-Almo Heights Water District agrees with all adjustments made by the Commission Staff. The district waives its right to request a formal hearing in this case and requests the Commission to issue a final Order approving the rates and charges recommended by Commission Staff as quickly as possible.

If you need any additional information from Dexter-Almo Heights Water District, please let us know.

Respectfully,

Joe Dan Taylor, Chairman

Dexter-Almo Heights Water District